Employee Contract Changes Quick View:  
 
In the beginning of the set up of the city it was originally anticipated that both staff employees would be part time, with wages and hours to be reviewed after one year. That review did not take place until now. After three years of data, and the study of other cities and towns across the state of Utah, it has been proposed that the following changes be made to bring the contract current.  
As the Treasurer Contract is less than a year old, no changes will be made at this time.  
 
Recorder- 
 
Section 3b:  
 	Employment status shall be changed to Full time generally working less than 40 hours weekly.  
 
Section 4a:  
 	Employee wage shall be updated to at least $23.84 per hour. 
 
Section 4e: 
 	This section has been updated to allow for 10 days paid time off and the most common federal holidays to be listed as paid holidays. 
 
Section 8: 
 	This section has been added to reflect the effective date of the contract being proposed as July 1, 2024 which is the original date the contracts began undergoing the review process.  
 
Planning and Zoning Secretary:  
 
Section 3b:  
 	Employment status shall be changed to Full time generally working less than 40 hours weekly. Other verbage has been crossed out that was in reference to part time work.  
 
Section 4a:  
 	Employee wage shall be updated to at least $21.46 per hour. 
 
Section 4e: 
 	This section has been updated to allow for 10 days paid time off and the most common federal holidays to be listed as paid holidays. 
 
Section 8: 
 	This section has been added to reflect the effective date of the contract being proposed as July 1, 2024 which is the original date the contracts began undergoing the review process.  
 
